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Glorifying God in Haiti! 

5/10/2021 
 
Dear Supporter and Friend, 
 
Over the past year, the world has faced many great challenges. However, God has faithfully provided the resources for 
the ministry of Supply and Multiply in Haiti to continue. We praise God for supporters like you who believe in the 
mission of Supply and Multiply and faithfully pray for and give to the ministry. Here are some ministry highlights: 
 
Matthew 25 Ministry 
The Matthew 25 Ministry continues to bless people in need of care in Montrouis. Our Matthew 25 House is home to 11 
residents who receive care 24 hours a day. This allows us to employ 12 people in full-time roles and 4 people in part-
time roles. As the core of our ministry, we praise God for his continued provision. 
 
Galatians 6:2 Ministry 
Our Galatians 6:2 Ministry provides assistance to people in need in the community. Some receive food and medicine 
while others receive housing assistance. Gary, our Haitian Director, and local pastors identify individuals in need and 
prayerfully assess how their needs may best be met.  
 
School Sponsorships  
This year, faithful supporters helped pay for 82 students to attend school. While most students in the program are in 
grade school, some students are completing college or trade school courses. Students in the program receive tuition, 
uniforms, and basic supplies. The program continues to grow each year. 
 
Prayer Points 
Please join us in prayer for the following items: 

 Stability in the political and economic situations in Haiti. Haiti suffers from a lot of political and economic 
instability. There has also been an increase in kidnappings around the country, though we are not aware of any 
recent kidnappings occurring near our ministry area. The price of goods has increased in Haiti while wages 
remain the same. Next year is also an election year for Haiti. We pray for a peaceful, fair, and transparent 
election process.  

 Acquisition of a larger vehicle with better suspension. Some of our current vehicles are nearing the end of their 
usable life leading to increased maintenance costs. As the ministry continues to grow, we need a reliable, larger 
vehicle to help complete the day-to-day activities of the ministry and to help keep operating costs low.  

 Continue to nurture relationships within the community and in the United States. The ministry of Supply and 
Multiply cannot continue without faithful supporters like you. We cherish the relationships with people both 
stateside and in Haiti and pray that those relationships continue to grow. 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Blessings, 

 
Adam Byrd 
Board Director of Administration 

http://www.supplyandmultiply.com/

